
Community Education Report Apr 19, 2023

News & Notes:
● The free baseball and softball clinics offered by Cuyuna Range Youth Baseball are wrapping up at the

end of April and will lead into the start of summer Youth Sports.
● Our Summer Catalogs were delivered the first week in April and the online catalog went live at the

same time. We have been seeing record numbers of early registrations. Some programs are already
full and others are filling up fast.

● SALT is holding a Walk for HOPE fundraiser on Saturday, May 6th. Proceeds from this event will go to
the HOPE organization that works to end violence and provide safety through direct services, education
and advocacy to all people experiencing domestic violence. The Walk will run from 9:30am.-12:00pm,
beginning in the CRES bus loop/parking lot. Registration cost is $25.

Little Rangers Family Center:
● The April 4th Open House was postponed due to the e-learning day. It has been rescheduled for

Monday, April 24th (tonight). This will give families who need assistance with the registration process
and those who may be new to the program and are looking for more information a chance to meet our
staff, learn more about Early Childhood programming and get hands-on assistance registering for the
2023-24 school year.

● Based on projected enrollment numbers, we are planning for four sections of Little Rangers (4 & 5 year
olds), three sections of Little Miners (3 year olds), and morning and evening ECFE classes next year.

● Our early enrollment numbers are up significantly over past years. We currently have a little over half of
our regular ed spots filled and expect enrollments to continue to come in over the summer and
beginning of next school year. Our goal is to have enough spaces to avoid putting new students on a
waiting list and be able to accommodate additions to the program.
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